
 

 

 

19 July 2014 

To Whom It May Concern 

Central Asia Journal of Public Health 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I would like to submit this manuscript entitled: “A New Paradigm of Primary Health Care: Personal, 
Community-based, Standardized, and Technology-driven”. 

I have over 25 years of experience in the fields of healthcare management, clinical and biomedical 
research and international development (http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Almaz_Sharman).  

I am submitting this paper that calls for rethinking the principles of the Alma-Ata Declaration: 

reinventing primary health care on an entirely new platform with personalized approach, 

community-based, and technology-driven. 

I sincerely hope that your Editorial Board will consider my paper for publication. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
 

Almaz Sharman, MD, PhD 

President, Academy of Preventive Medicine of Kazakhstan 


